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School Start-Up Package 
All the members of our staff work diligently to ensure a safe 
and welcoming learning environment for all.  

If you have not already returned the Start-up 
Package forms to the school, please do so as soon 
as possible, so we have all of the necessary 
information to make the school year run smoothly.  

School Safety Week at Legacy 
We will be practicing all of our safety awareness drills and 
learning about keeping ourselves safe while at school 
during our Safety Week starting on September 28! 

Kiss ’n’ Ride - Kindergarten 
Families 
The volume of cars parked on the roads in front of the school has become a 
safety issue. The Kiss ‘n’ Ride is a safe and effective way to drop your child 
off in the morning. Volunteers and students help children exit from their 
car and Kindergarten students are walked directly to the Kindergarten 
drop off area. If you would like to participate in this program, please visit 
the office for a package and identification card. 

Legacy School Council - Reminder 
The first meeting of the Legacy School Council will be on October 5th from 
7-8:30pm. Please see the attached Nomination Form if you would like to 
be a voting member of the Legacy School Council. Executive position 
elections will be conducted on that evening as well.
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone 905-472-4764

Fax: 905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Lisa Walsh


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 
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